
From: David Bedford  
Sent: 24 August 2013 21:11 
To: CineworldCityScreen 
Subject: Abbeygate Picture House, Bury St Edmunds. 
 
Dear sir, 
 
When Cineworld took over the Picture House many ,including myself ,were 
concerned that they may simply close it down. Our fears were were unfounded as 
they clearly appreciated the very different "brand" and it continues to cater for a 
completely different audience. 
Although some films are shown at both venues, in recent years my wife and I have 
visited Cineworld only once because the Picture House was sold out.I would mention 
our enjoyment was spoilt due to the the noise transmission from the the 
latest"blockbuster" being screened next door- we have not returned! 
A high percentage of the patrons are what are known as the "grey" market ,whose 
decisions are not always influenced by price.  
Both venues show films,but there the similarity finishes,rather like comparing 
Singapore Airways with Ryanair. 
Bury St Edmunds is a very special town with a Georgian theatre,Concert hall as well 
as the two cinemas and other fine public buildings.I would urge you to allow the town 
to continue to enjoy the choice that others envy. 
 
David Bedford. 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


